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Now that the chagim are over, our committee has been looking back at how
pleased we are with the way the tefillot in Yael were conducted. From all the
positive feedback we received, we know that there was much appreciation
and gratitude for all your efforts, from the Ashrei of the first selichot to the
last words of Ne'ilah, and everything in between.

On behalf of our entire kehillah, we thank you for unhesitatingly agreeing to
take part and for the beautiful and meaningful way our shul was able to
experience the Yamim Nora'im.

Sincerely,

The Rosh Hashanah / Yom Kippur Committee:
Simcha Edell, David Olivestone, Marsha Roth, Bill Wilson

N.B. In addition, we would like to thank the gabba’im, Alex Pomson and
Simcha Edell; Mimi and Howie Kahn who arranged the seating; and Hava
Sklare who arranged the kiddushim on Rosh Hashanah.



